
Propane Safety Talks Performing Pre and
Post Trip Vehicle Inspections

Regular inspections are required by the DOT to ensure your vehicle is in good
condition and reduces the chance of an accident or a breakdown. The following
guidelines are for pre- and post-trip inspections. Check your company’s procedures
for required monthly, annual, and other inspections applicable to your particular
vehicles.
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